
September 2, 2018 

Mission Moment 

 

Today and this month, our Mission Moment is a little closer to home.  

 We as Methodists have never been just observers…..we have been known as a denomination 

involved in people’s lives, their struggles in hard times, and in the Wesley manner,…… the 

nurturing and support of their spiritual and educational goals. 

Have you recently had any experience with the higher cost of college tuition?    books?   

housing? 

It is expensive!!! 

Our very own, Pastor Brad, is chairing the Conference Board of Higher Education and Campus 

Ministry representing, in part, the Peninsula-Delaware Student Scholarship Fund. 

In order to help folks within our Annual Conference pursue their goals of going to college, 

seminary or graduate school, the Conference Board offers three scholarships.  Every year we 

award a Merit Based, Need Based, and a Wesley Foundation Scholarship to deserving 

applicants.  The students must be active in a United Methodist Church within our Conference or 

the Wesley Foundation Campus Ministry. 

The financial amounts of these scholarships depend wholly on the generosity of our churches.  

We can only ask that you give to the best of your ability, and there is no gift to small, as every 

dollar helps students in their efforts to fulfill God’s calling in their lives. 

Let us pray for all students as they look forward to what God has in store for them. 

 

   
 

 
 

  


